
Union will relaunch action by ambulance workers
 Netherlands 

The care and welfare section of the FNV trade union will re-launch its protest 
campaign among ambulance workers following a failure to secure funding for extra 
pay. The protests were suspended in November (see epsucob@NEWS 21, November 
2017) when a commitment was given to provide EUR 19.5m to deal with major staff 
shortages in the sector. The FNV says that EUR 13.5m of this should cover higher 
pay with a demand for EUR 1500 for each worker this year. This is needed to 
address the massive work overload and attract more workers to the sector where 
pay is lower than other parts of the health service. The employers have refused to 
make this commitment, instead retaining some of this funding to boost their 
finances.
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